
 
Room 126... #24 week of February 2-6 

Spelling List 

1. valley           
2. garden         
3. human       
4. equal     
5. strange        
6. extra 
7. information 
8. glorify         
9. steps          
10. potato        
11. farm       
12. plow 
13. taxes          
14. palm           
15. spending 
16. choice 
17. cost          
18. fulcrum         
19. sponge 
20.  trial 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bible memory verse      "I am the Lord, the God of all mankind. 
Is anything too hard for me?"   -Jeremiah 32:27 

This week we're learning:  
Reading: Stone Fox (a novel) 

strategy::  Review 

writing:   begin explanatory writing 

Bible:  Lazarus Lives 

Grammar:   review 

Phonics:  review  

math: Problem Solving and Istep skills, 

Science:  measurement 

Social Studies:  Ch 9-  making choices 

 

Homework: 
Monday-  math test 

Tuesday-  social studies pg 
Wednesday- bible (due Fri) 

Thursday-  math 

Friday- home journal  

This week: 
Reading/Language 

We are out of the reading text for the next two weeks and 

enjoying an amazing novel!  We are reading Stone Fox.   There will 

be no language arts study guide for these 2 weeks as we are 

reviewing grammar only.  For reading 'test' grades, we will take 

an AR test after completing our reading as well as a cumulative 

project (the students will have three choices).  There will be 

spelling and bible memory verse as normal.  We are asking the 

students to read the chapters with us and not read ahead.  It is 

an exciting book and it is tempting to read ahead, but this will 

spoil some class work assignments.  
 

 
 

Upcoming tests 
Mon Feb 2-  math test    Fri. Feb. 7-

Spelling, Memory Verse,     Friday 

Feb 13- AR test on Stone Fox (for 

grade), Memory Verse, Spelling 

Valentine Party: Feb 13 

This party will have 5 stations 

that the kiddos will travel 

through- passing out Valentines, 

decorating and eating cookies, a 

game, a craft, and a project with 

me.   We are looking for people 

to plan for these activities, 

provide the materials, and run 

the stations on party day.  

Please email or talk to Jennifer 

Henke  if you would like to help. 

They will be passing out 

Valentines.  Your student can 

make a valentine holder at 

home to bring in.  I recommend 

it be the size of a large paper 

grocery sack.  Please make sure 

your child has one for each child 

in class:   

Adrienne, allie, avin, 
aysa, Coooper, grace, 
inna, isabella, Jaxon, 

jilliann, luke, marshall,  
McKenna, mogran, 

Rachel, Santanna, Sully, 
Taylor, Tori 

   

 

Re-Registration is now underway!  
This is your opportunity to enroll for 

the 2015-16 school year, including new 

siblings, before enrollment opens to 

the public on February 12.  You are 

also able to register for our Super 

Summer Day Camp at this time.   
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